
GOVERNMENT 
F LORID A 

Interoffice Memorandum 

October 19, 2018 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P.E. , Director, Public Works Departmen 

CONTACT PERSON: Christine Lofye, P.E., Manager 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Installation of "No Parking" Zones on both sides of Jetstream Drive from 
Wetherbee Road to the cul-de-sac 

Jetport Park Non-Residential Property Owners Association requested that "No Parking" 
zones be established on Jetstream Drive from Wetherbee Road to the cul-de-sac. 

The returned petition along with the letters of support from 94% of the property owners 
indicated that the property owners support the installation of "No Parking" zones on both 
sides of Jetstream Drive from Wetherbee Road to the cul-de-sac. 

The parking of semi-trucks and trailers on Jetstream Drive is creating hazardous driving 
conditions and the establishment of "No Parking" zones on both sides of Jetstream Drive 
will reduce this condition. 

Staff recommends that the Board approve the installation of "No-Parking" zones on both 
sides of Jetstream Drive from Wetherbee Road to the cul-de-sac. 

Action Requested: Approval of "No Parking" Zones on both sides of Jetstream 
Drive from Wetherbee Road to the cul-de-sac. District 4. 
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